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MOSQUITO ABATEMENT DISTRICT 
 

On April 3, 1963 this committee met at the offices of the Mosquito Abatement 
District and were shown the plant and equipment, all of which are kept in immaculate 
condition. 

This District is operated by a five man Board of Trustees and Mr. William 
Rusconi, Superintendent, who has two regular operators supplemented with extra help 
during the mosquito breeding seasons. 

An audit by Mr. Seiberlich shows the District to be in sound financial condition 
and operating well within its budget. 

Mr. Rusconi explained the operation of the District and how they give the 
Taxpayer a maximum amount of service at a minimum expense. 

This committee finds the work of the Mosquito Abatement District very 
satisfactory and has no recommendations at this time. 

 
 
 Respectfully submitted, 
 
 Ed Brovelli Jr., Chairman 
 Betty M. Wilson 
 

 


